Office of Chief of Police



Chief of Police Arthel L. Howell

September 14, 2015

Mayor John Dickert and Common Council Racine, WI

RE:

Committee Appearance Request to Apply for and Accept the Alcohol Saturation Grant 2015-2016 (Grant Control #00062)

Dear Mayor and Common Council Members:

I respectfully request to appear before the Finance and Personnel Committee to discuss our request to apply for and accept the 2015-2016 Alcohol Saturation Grant (Grant Control #00062). The grant is in the amount of \$50,000, with a soft match of \$12,500. This is a reoccurring grant that has been awarded to the City for many years. The Grant funds will be used to cover officer wages.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Arthel L. Howell Chief of Police

ALH/Inj

CC:

Deputy Chief M. Schulz Sergeant J. Schneider Jon Dragotta, City Finance Kathleen Fischer, City Finance

whill Hours

